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Dear Friends,

REF: EASTER LETTER 2021

Christ is Risen Alleluia! HAPPY EASTER.
Receive our warmest thoughts and wishes
to you and your family on this Easter
occasion. The Emmanuel fraternity is
doing well and we wish to thank you for
your continued support over the years to
our program. We acknowledge that it is
because of you that we have reached this

far. How could it be without you? Indeed

our joy is immeasurable for the great works
you do for our beneficiaries. Despite the challenges posed by Covid -19, we have never

lacked our basic needs. May God bless you! You remain in our prayers always.

It is in the midst of this Easter celebration, many children have graduated from one class to

another as a result of the new academic calendar.
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This achievement for our beneficiaries has been possible because of you.
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Our joy to celebrate the life of each other during this Easter season is outstanding. We feel
your love, generous support, care and concern for us has made it possible for our
beneficiaries to have hope for bright future. Your communication, visits and donations cannot
be taken for granted. We celebrate because you celebrate us as you open wide your generous
hands to feed all aspects of our life. It is this spirit of celebration that we want to appreciate,
enjoy and reciprocate to you Easter blessings. We pray that the risen Christ may resurrect in
your hearts and we hope that everything turns out wonderful and great for you and your loved

ones.
We remain always most grateful to you for your unmatched love and generous support to us.
HAPPY EASTER!!!

Yours, Sr. Sellah Ireri OP.



